

St Thomas Becket

Catholic Primary School Birchanger Road London SE25 5BN

Headteacher
Noel Campbell

Tel: (020) 8654 3006

15 October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have been advised of a confirmed case of COVID-19 within our Year 6 group. A pupil has tested positive.

The pupil will now isolate at home for up to 10 days before returning to school as long as they are feeling well.

In line with government guidance the rest of the Year 6 children are not required to isolate and should attend school as normal.

We would ask that in light of this positive case, please do monitor your children closely and take them for a PCR test immediately if they begin to display any of the symptoms of Covid-19.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Campbell

